
 

IMPORTANT CLASS DATES FOR INFORMATION 

 

CHERRY CLASS 

Mrs Keogh’s class 

Spring Term 2025 

YEAR R 

 

 

The following dates are occasions when you can share in your child’s education in our 

school during the forthcoming term.   

 

NB: These MAY be subject to change. 

 

Spring Term 

 

EVENT DATE  TIME NOTES 

SMILE Christmas 

treat- Drumming 

Workshop 

 

Friday 17th January Class sessions TBC Event funded 

through SMILE- No 

parents 

 

 

Eden Oasis 

 

 

Thursday 23rd or 

Friday 24th January 

Class sessions TBC Funded through 

Science sponsorship 

money- No parents 

needed. 

 

Class Assembly and 

Open Morning. 

 

Friday, 31st January. 9.05 a.m. Assembly followed 

by an opportunity 

for you to join a 

working session in 

the classroom and 

reading café. 

 

World Religion Day Friday 31st January All day Parent help needed 

letter sent out in 

December 

 

Parents’ Evening. 

 

Tuesday, 11th 

February. 

 

5.30 p.m. – 8.30 p.m. 

 

Parents only (no 

children). 

 

 

Parents’ Evening. 

 

Thursday, 13th 

February. 

 

4.00 p.m. – 7.00 p.m. 

 

Parents only (no 

children). 

 

 

Non pupil day 

 

Friday 14th 

February  

All day School closed 

 

 

International week 

 

Week beginning 3rd 

March 

All week Children will be 

learning about 

India. 

 



World Book Day 

 

Thursday 6th March All day Children to come 

dressed up as 

favourite book 

character (age 

appropriate) or 

come in PJs ready 

for a bedtime story 

Book Fair 

 

Thursday 13th 

March- Wednesday 

19th March 

Further details to 

follow 

Parents and children 

can attend 

 

 

EYFS Open 

Afternoons. 

You may only 

attend one of 

these sessions and 

will have to sign 

up. 

 

Tuesday 25th March 

or 

Thursday 27th 

March 

2.30 p.m. – 3.00 p.m. An opportunity for 

you to join a working 

session in the 

classroom. 

Parents in School 

 

 

Monday 31st March 8.35 a.m.-10.00 a.m. Parents to attend 

 

 

Further details of each event will be sent nearer the time. 

 

No mobile phones should be used when in school.  This is for safeguarding purposes.  

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

For any events that we require parental help, you must hold a valid Disclosure & 

Barring (DBS) check through the school.  

 

If you would like to help in school in any capacity, you will need to undertake a DBS 

check for which there will be a charge of £11.  Please contact the school office for 

further information. 


